
From: McKinnon, Dawn [mailto:Dawn.McKinnon@wsp.com]  
Sent: Tuesday, September 10, 2019 10:03 AM 
To: Evelyn Eichenbaum <eeichenbaum@haldimandcounty.on.ca> 
Subject: Argyle Street Bridge Replacement - Attendance Request at September 17th Council in 
Committee Meeting 
 
Hello Evelyn, 
 
Members of the project team for the Detail Design and Class Environmental Assessment Study for the 
replacement of the Argyle Street Bridge respectfully request to attend the Haldimand County Council in 
Committee Meeting on Tuesday, September 17, 2019 to provide an update on the study and a brief 
presentation in advance of 3 Community Information Sessions (CISs) taking place. 
 
MTO’s project manager Graydon Botsford and WSPs consultant project manager Mark Velicevic will be in 
attendance. 
 
We will provide our presentation prior to noon on Monday, September 16.  Let me know if you require 
anything further. 
 
Thanks, 
 
Dawn 
 
Dawn McKinnon, BA, DEIA 
Environmental Planner 
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